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February 5, 2021 

 

TBG’s 

Chad Londre 

1814 Taylor Ave 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Chad Londre 

5618 Independence Rd 

Racine, WI 53406 

 

 

Dear Mr. Londe:  

 

Please be informed that the Public Safety and Licensing Committee of the Common Council of the City of 

Racine on Tuesday, February 09, 2021 has been cancelled. The next scheduled meeting is February 23, 2021. 

Please be on the lookout for your next scheduled meeting to attend the Public Safety and Licensing Committee. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please call our office at 636-9171. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant Clerk 
 


